Southwark Spirituality Commission
The Commission are currently producing a weekly video each Sunday as a 'Talking Heads' series of reflections on the Easter Sunday gospel readings. Two videos have already been released, featuring Fr Doug Bull and Judy Kilcullen respectively and the remaining four will be published this Sunday and during the next 3 subsequent weekends. Parishioners are welcome to sign up in order to receive these Easter Reflections by email: http://eepurl.com/dcNmsv.    The videos will also be shared on the RC Southwark Twitter account and Facebook page each Sunday afternoon.
 
